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Under the Standards Review Subcommittee (SRS) Scope of Work, which was approved by the SRS on February 1, 2011, the SRS agreed to review recommendations and if subcommittee deemed appropriate, they would submit advisory comments to the Executive Committee (EC) for consideration.  As stated in the Scope of Work these comments are “not intended to change the scope of the Business Practices or recommendation, but to provide consistency and uniformity across all WEQ Business Practices.” 

The SRS has reviewed the recommendation and following modifications are suggested for consistency:

The title of the the standard should not be included in the standard, it should precede the standard and the Balancing Authority should be abbreviated as follows:

Default Scheduling Intervals
004-xx 
Unless otherwise stated in applicable Governing Documents, each BA Balancing Authority and Transmission Service Provider shall support default transaction start and transaction stop times as follows: xx:00, xx:15, xx:30, and xx:45.
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